
Item No. 7 

Central Virginia Planning District Strategic Direction Roundtable 2019 

Thanks for your participation in the upcoming Central Virginia Planning District Strategic 
Direction Roundtable 2019 on October 17. 

And give a special thanks to PDC Chair Mayor Dwayne Tuggle and Lynchburg Mayor Treney 
Tweedy for their willingness to travel throughout the region inviting and encouraging 
participation in the event. 

Survey coming by e-mail: 

“In setting a strategic direction for the Central Virginia Planning District, please identify what 
you believe to be an area of focus that has the greatest potential to advance our region.” 
Provide as much specific information as needed for clarification”: 

Schedule, 10-17 

MPO – 4 p.m., Lynchburg Regional Business Alliance building, 300 Lucado Pl., Lynchburg 

5 p.m. Reception 

5:30 p.m. Central Virginia Planning District Strategic Direction Roundtable 2019 

 Welcome by Mayor Dwayne Tuggle and Mayor Treney Tweedy
 Overview on our region’s connectedness by Gary Christie
 Facilitated discussion by Ms. Lou O’Boyle, Zelos, Inc.
 Identifying the next area of priority for the Planning District
 Closing and thanks by Mayor Dwayne Tuggle and Mayor Treney Tweedy
 Anticipate adjourning by 7:30 p.m.
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